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Dear Sir/Madam,

Having been part of and engaged with the H7 Consultation, Cathay Pacific Airways fully
supports the official response submission from the Heathrow LACC. 

I would like to add this email as our official airline endorsement of the LACC paper. 

Sincerely yours,
Matthew 

Regional Head of Airports - Europe
Cathay Pacific Airways
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